CLASS 3  –  DENVER V. C. PRIMARY SCHOOL  –  AUTUMN TERM 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,
Welcome to the Autumn term, here is a flavour of what we will be working on this term. 
English: We will look at Stories in Familiar Settings with the Horrid Henry stories of Francesca Simon.
Maths: In Numeracy we will be looking at Place Value and then move onto addition and subtraction.
Science: We will be investigating Light and Shadow before looking at Forces and Magnets.
Design and Technology: We will be investigating bridge structures and cooking. 
Computing: This term we will be looking at Computer Networks and Programming.
History: We will look at the changes in Britain during prehistoric times.
Geography: We will look at Europe and the countries within it.
Art and Design: We will be looking at the portrayal of relationships in Art.
Music: We will be looking at making melodies and preparing for the Christmas Concert
PE: This term we will be playing striking and fielding games. Children should come to school wearing their PE kits on Monday and Friday.
RE: This term we will be looking at Christianity and the Journey of Life and Death.
RSHE/Citizenship: We will look at our Feelings, Relationships and the importance of rules and laws
French: We will be exploring the French language, including counting and town locations.
Homework: Maths homework is set on Monday.  English homework is set on Wednesday to be returned on Friday. Spellings will be set on Friday to be tested the following Friday. Some children find it extremely beneficial to read these with their parents/carers and your support in this is very welcome. Additionally, if your child is a developing reader it is important that they get as much support at home as possible through reading and sharing books. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Timestables: In the Summer term there is a statutory Multiplication Timestable Check for all Year 4 children so throughout the year we will be working on our tables with all of Class 3 preparing them all for the test. Below is a link for TTRockstars which you may have used before, more details on this will follow.
If you have any queries about your child, please feel free to contact the school office or myself.
I look forward to the exciting term ahead with Class 3.
Mr Bonham
Useful Links
office@denver.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.discoveryeducation.co.uk
https://www.denver.norfolk.co.uk
https://www.transum.org/Software/Tablesmaster/
https://play.ttrockstars.com/
